
Year 6 Leavers 

Today we say goodbye to our wonderful year 
6 pupils. They have had a busy couple of 

weeks rehearsal and performing their end of 
year play, visiting the cinema and partying 

together at their leavers  party. We wish all 
of the year 6 pupils the very best of luck as 
they begin their secondary education jour-

ney.  

 

LFC 

LFC Foundation have been providing 
workshops to both year 5 and 6 this 

half term. The sessions have         
focussed on getting ready for the 
transition to year 6 and to senior 

school. Pupils have thoroughly       
enjoyed the practical, interactive 

sessions, and the competitive games 
of Tenable.  

 

 

Attendance League  

4A were crowed the  champions for the 
attendance league this week. They 

were treated to a visit to Crosby Plaza 
cinema as a reward for their efforts 

and commitments to ensuring they are 
in on time each day. Well done 4A! 

 

 

 

 

Remember, you’ve got to be in to win!  

Attendance Celebrations  

The pupils and staff enjoyed a whole 
school assembly to celebrate the             

attendance winners for this academic year. 
Those who have improved attendance, 

above 97% awards and 100% attendance      
received some lovely treats including lego-

sets, bikes and scooters. 

Celebration Newsletter 

Tuesday 19th July 2022 

Dear parents/carers,  

The whole school have been busy celebrating the past academic year. There have been      
plenty of smiles, and some tears this week as our pupils prepare themselves for their next 
year group.  All pupils have met their new class teacher during a fun transition afternoon.  

We hope that you have a wonderful summer break, and stay safe.  

We return to school on Monday 5th September 2022. 

 



Imagine That 
Reception enjoyed a trip to the science and discovery centre, Imagine That, last 

week. Pupils enjoyed exploring the different zones including the construction  
area, art area and the Imagination Village.  

KS1 Carnival Day 

A HUGE well done goes the KS1 staff who planned a fantastic carnival for the 
year 1 and 2 pupils. The pupils enjoyed hook a duck, penalty shoot outs,     

dancing, and even throwing wet sponges at our very own Mr Beckwith, who was 
in the stocks. As well as all this fun, the pupils had a refreshing ice cream 

from the visiting Ice Cream Van, and candy floss.  

It was a superb afternoon for all involved! 


